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New members website

Over 100 members have now signed up 
to the new ISCA website, updated their 
profi les and some have even started writing 
blogs. If you have not already done so 
please sign up as soon as you can using
https://members.isca-network.org/api/v1/auth/hash/undefi ned

The website will also give information 
about events such as the monthly 

members meetings, provide forums for Regional Chapters and those 
who would like to converse in diff erent languages such as French and 
Spanish and show the diff erent opportunities available for members 
such as special discounts.  There is also a repository of various links 
and fi les such as past newsletters and recordings of monthly mem-
bers meetings. 

Please note also that from now on all new applications and mem-
bership renewals will be processed through the new website.

The ISCA Board hope you like the look and feel of this new site and 
that it will strengthen your sense of belonging to an international 
community of constellator s. We will continue to develop the website 
in line with feedback from ISCA memebrs.

Paul Stoney, Chair

September Members Meetings

In our September monthly meetings on Sept 21st (English „Eastern“, 
23rd (English „Western“) and 24th (French and Spanish) we are going 
to show you the features of the new website and invite questions. 

Details of all our monthly meetings with zoom links are shown here 
https://members.isca-network.org/events (please note that you need 
to be signed up to access this link)

Changes to the Board

      After a year serving the 
  ISCA Board as head of 
  communications Cristina 
  Muntean has decided to step 
  down from her Board 
  responsibilities so she can focus 
  on the fast-growing 
  developments of her career in 
  communications. 

We have greatly valued Cristina‘s professional expertise during this 
time, her wonderful initiative „Still Together in Corona Times“ and her 
hosting of several monthly members meetings. 

Cristina will still be supporting the ISCA Board in various ways behind 
the scenes for which we are very grateful.
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ISCA Gathering Mexico April 14th - 18th 2021
Over 30 wonderful members have declared their intention to facilita-
te a workshop in our ISCA Gathering in April 2021. 

All the details can be found on our ISCA Gathering website 
https://isca2021.com/

We are all still very much hoping that we will meet in person in San 
Miguel de Allende in Mexico, but will of course continue to monitor 
the progress of the coronavirus pandemic over the coming months, 
keep you updated and make a final decision in December. 

In the meantime you are invited to take advantage of our Early Bird 
offer of €250 if paid by the end of October (later than originally 
advertised) as opposed to the standard ISCA members cost of €350. 

You can download the program here
https://www.facebook.com/groups/327280714684213	
https://isca2021.com/Mexico/schedule/

Regional Chapters

   

Plans are underway to establish some more Regional Chapters to help 
our members communicate more easily. F

orums are being set up on the new members website and further 
details will be published soon. 

Please contact our Regional Chapters co-ordinator Alexandra
Finkelstein if you would like more information.
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